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Delayed publication of the 2020-21 Statement of Accounts
The draft statement of accounts for the Police and Crime Commissioner, Chief Constable and Group were completed by the statutory deadline, 30th July, as per the Accounts and Audit regulations 2015 (adjusted via the Accounts and Audit amendment regulations 2021 regulation 2).

However, the external audit of the draft accounts by the PCC’s auditors, Grant Thornton LLP, has not yet been completed due to complexities involved in pension valuations in addition to a small number of outstanding queries that are yet to be resolved.  The deadline for the final accounts to be published was 30th September.  The regulations stated above allow for this scenario and therefore this statement is an explanation of the delay.

It is anticipated that these issues will be resolved by November 2021 after which the audited accounts will be published as soon as possible thereafter.  Any issues or changes with the draft accounts will be bought to the attention of the Audit committee as the earliest opportunity.

